
 

 
  

November, 2011 

  

65% of impoverished families are 
led by women 

  

Thanks to YOU!  

StreetLight is reaching out to women in need 
with fun-filled, informative and uplifting events. 

  

 
  

On Tuesday, September 27th the Mission was turned into a tropical paridise to 
host a Luau for forty women and their children. The women of Evangel Church in 
Scotch Plains, New Jersey served a delicious dinner and hosted many fun 
activities that our ladies immensely enjoyed. 
  

  

 
 You can give online by going to  

www.StreetLightMission.org/Donate 
 

StreetLight Mission is a 501(c)(3) Faith 
Based Non-Profit Organization 

 
Address for gifts of Support 

 
StreetLight Mission 

P.O. Box 843 
Elizabeth, NJ 07207 

 
Please make checks payable to 
StreetLight Mission. StreetLight 

Mission is a 501c(c)(3) public charity. 
All donations are tax deductible to the 

fullest extent allowed by law. 
 

(908)820-8324 
 
  

  

Prayer Needs: 

• For those struggling from 
poverty, addiction, and illness 

• For the building, finances, staff 
and resources 

• For wisdom and endurance for 
leaders 

• For the many volunteers that 
will be needed 

• Please prayerfully consider how 
you can help. 

  

Volunteer! 
 

Please consider volunteering. 
You can make the difference. 

 
Saturday Food Pantry 
Friday night Outreach 
Fundraising Mailings 

 
Visit our web site or contact us to see 
how you, your church or organization 

can help! 
or call us at 908-820-8324 



  
While the ladies enjoyed their night out with the girls, the kids participated in their 
own luau in another room. There were tables set up for coloring, crafts and Bible 
story time.  Much like the women, the children were all smiles. Thanks to the 
committed team of volunteers, the women were able to enjoy the luau without 
having to worry about the whereabouts of their children. Sheba, a mother of two, 
shared “It’s so nice to sit down and relax, knowing the kids are right in there having 
their own party!” 
  
The evening closed with a time of sharing by event coordinator, Maria Cortes. She 
spoke of being a new creation in Christ. Maria emphasized that freedom and a 
fresh start are possible through the love and sacrifice of Jesus. 
  
The 40 women and 19 children who attended the luau had a great time. 
 
Unfortunately we had to refuse many women who wanted to come because we had 
no more room.  
  

With your help we can provide more women's activities and 
expand our facilities to help more families.  
  

Would you please give a gift today so that we can increase the 
activities we offer to the ladies?  

 

To give a gift now click on  
www.StreetLightMission.org/Donate 

  
  

Would you provide a Christmas 
for someone who otherwise won't 

have one? 
  
The joy of Christmas is one of the highlights of the year for our family. Celebrating 
the birth of our Lord brings memories of joining with family and friends over a 
delicious dinner and exchanging tokens of the love we share. 
  
I remember one particular year when the anticipation of Christmas brought on 
feelings of fear and dread. Paul was out of work indefinitely because of his health 
and money was very tight. I was not sure how we were going to be able to afford 
our expenses, let alone Christmas. That year God provided a Christmas miracle for 
us and I will never forget the joy I felt as He answered our prayers in a very real 
and tangible way.  
  
This year we have the opportunity to demonstrate the love of Christ by providing 
Christmas miracles for countless families in need. 
  

Will you help? 

  
Here's how... 

• You can sponsor an individual or a family for the 2011 Christmas Party. 
You just make a donation of $25 for each person you would like to 
sponsor... or sponsor a table with a gift of $200. 

• You can buy a Christmas present for a child in need. You can drop it off at 

 

  

Would you provide 
the funds for us to 

purchase... 

o Apple Computer for 
o Graphics Design 
o Paper Shredder 
o Folding Machine for 

mailings 
o Apple ipod 

to help us  
help those in need? 

 
 



the mission or donate $25 and we will pick the gift up for you. 
• You can sponsor a family's Thanksgiving or Christmas food box. It costs 

$50 for each family's holiday food box. 
• You can volunteer to serve at this years StreetLight Christmas Party on 

Sunday, December 18th. This year, due to last years record number (970) 
we have made changes to better serve our guests and ensure everyone's 
safety. Volunteers must be 18 years of age or older. All volunteers 
registrations will be done through StreetLight Mission's Christmas 
volunteer coordinator. All volunteers will need to attend a mandatory 
training session. If you are interested in volunteering go to 
www.StreetLightMission.org/via.php. We have a limited number of spots so 
sign up early. 

  

We thank YOU!!! 

for bringing hope to so many who are in need.  
 

Please know that StreetLight Mission would not exist 
without YOU! 

  
  

May God bless you and your family abundantly and may you never be in 
need! 

  

Paul & Karen 
  
Pastor Paul Yuschak, Board Chairman    Paul@StreetLightMission.org       
Pastor Karen Yuschak, President/CEO    Karen@StreetLightMission.org   
  

StreetLight Mission, 1181 East Broad Street, Elizabeth, NJ, 07201 
www.StreetLightMission.org 

    
  
 

 


